
North West Glasgow Voluntary Sector Network - Update noted.  
 
11  There was submitted a report by Jill MacKay, North West Glasgow Voluntary 
Sector Network, providing an update on activity taken and local issues identified 
within the Ward, advising  
 
(1)  of upcoming events organised by Courtyard Pantry Enterprise and St 
 Matthews Centre during September;  
 
(2)  that local organisations had seen an overwhelming demand for the Children’s 
 Food Programme which had included in-house activities and day trips;  
 
(3)  that a funding bid had been submitted by a consortium to tackle the high 

levels of youth disorder in the North West and of the upskilling of staff to 
target concerns regarding young people that had been groomed for drug 
dealing; and 

 
(4)  of the initial meetings that had taken place amongst interested parties and 

residents to discuss an application for the Community Renewable Energy 
Fund for the school site of Mingulay Place, Milton. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report and thanked the third sector groups for all their had work that 

had been undertaken; and 
 

(b) that the Partnership extended their help to the third sector groups to support 
the issues in the ward. 
 
 


